
 

DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 
                                                     ‘All Moving Forward Together’                   

 

4th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Here are a few items of news as we return to school. 
 

World Book Day 2021 

It is World Book Day on Thursday 4th March but we would like to celebrate all 
together so we will be arranging our own ‘Northfield World Book Day’ on Friday 26th 
March.  All the children can dress up as their favourite book character or come wear 
non uniform and we will share stories together.  Every child will receive a World Book 
Day Token on their return to school can be swapped for one of the twelve exclusive, 
new and completely free £1 World Book Day books. Or you can use it to get £1 off any audio book 
or book worth £2.99 or more.  There will also be some book related activities on Google classroom 
on Thursday for your child to access at home. 

P.E. 

P.E. will remain the same days as the autumn term.   

Foundation – Wednesday  

Year 1 – Friday  

Year 2 – Thursday  

Please can children come in their outdoor P.E. kits (joggers/sweatshirts/trainers) as they will be 
outside as much as possible, thank you. 

               Vision Screening 

On Thursday 11th March Foundation Stage will have their vision screening check.  This will 
be held in school and there is no need for parents to attend.  If there is a need for a 
follow up your child will bring home a letter. 

                                      Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club charges will resume from Monday 8th March.  Early drop off, 7.45am 
(limited places) is £3.50.  From 8am it is £2.50 including breakfast and from 8.30 just 
£1.00.  Please send payment in a named envelope with the amount and dates 
required.  Thank you. 

 

                   School Meals 

We will be providing hot lunches as usual, please find a copy of the menu on the school 
website. 


